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Comments: Since these Forests are habitat for so many threatened and endangered wildlife (including wolves

and grizzly bears) and contain vital wilderness and undeveloped roadless areas, your new plan should increase

protection of these areas, not decrease protection as it seems to be doing.

Roadless areas (all 1.5 million acres) should be fully protected; we do not need more logging and/or more

motorized 'recreation'. Also, more wilderness areas should be added, such as to the Gospel-Hump Wilderness.

Your new proposal does not meet scientific requirements for the sustainability and health of the forest. This plan

should be scrapped in favor of one that would truly do so!


